
Hello All, 
 
I strongly urge you to vote no on HB 3063.  Overreaching governments were the reason America was 
founded and this vote drives to the heart of our founders vision.  While this is just one vote for a small 
change, the shift in balance of power is monumental.  Don’t just think about today.  Imagine the power 
this gives the next elected officials, and the ones to come down the line.  If you vote this in there is no 
going back and I don’t believe the threat warrants the removal of medical freedom.   
 
Please vote for Freedom!   
 

Kind regards, 

 

Tommy Waldron 

Director of Asset Management | Wholly Owned Portfolio 

 
Foundation for Affordable Housing 
1051 N.W. Bond St., Suite 200 

Bend, OR 97703 

O: (949) 715-8482 C: (248) 408-2004 

TWaldron@ffah.org | www.ffah.org 
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